CAREER DEVELOPMENT FOR NATIVE AMERICANS

The Inter-Tribal Council of Alabama’s Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) program is a
Federally funded program through the Department of Labor. This program allows American Indians,
Alaskan Natives, and Hawaiian Natives to take advantage of social and economic benefits through
continuing education and work experience.

For more information on the WIOA program, contact the Inter-Tribal Council’s office at telephone number
1.888.400.3533 or 1.334.262.4105.





